
FEHD releases ballot results of
applications for rental of market
stalls in Sunlight Market

     The Food and Environmental Hygiene Department (FEHD) today (January 9)
conducted open balloting for the applications for rental of market stalls in
the FEHD Sunlight Market in Tung Chung, and the ballot results have been
released.

     A spokesman for the FEHD said, "Rental of seven market stalls in the
Sunlight Market was open for application. A total of 85 eligible applications
were received. Ballots were drawn today to determine the order of priority of
eligible applicants in selecting a market stall for rental."

     The ballot results have been uploaded to the FEHD website
(www.fehd.gov.hk) for viewing by applicants. Applicants can also visit the
Islands District Environmental Hygiene Office from tomorrow (January 10) or
call the hotline 2852 3606 to check the results. The FEHD will also notify
all eligible applicants by SMS and mail of their priority number and later
issue letters to invite successful applicants for stall selections and
signing of the Licence Agreement according to their priority.

http://www.government-world.com/fehd-releases-ballot-results-of-applications-for-rental-of-market-stalls-in-sunlight-market/
http://www.government-world.com/fehd-releases-ballot-results-of-applications-for-rental-of-market-stalls-in-sunlight-market/
http://www.government-world.com/fehd-releases-ballot-results-of-applications-for-rental-of-market-stalls-in-sunlight-market/
https://www.fehd.gov.hk/

